
 

 

 St Mary’s Live Lessons Protocol 

• All pupils are expected to participate in live lessons 
 

• Lessons will take place during timetabled lesson times 
 
• Log into each live lesson on time 
 
• Codes for each class will be available on SMHW and will not change 
 
• Find a quiet room preferably downstairs (not in a bedroom) and have books, notes, pens and 

paper to hand 
 
• Have your cameras on and microphones off  
 
• Dress appropriately for live lessons – no PJs or dressing gowns 

 
• A register will be downloaded for every lesson 
 



 

 

 St Mary’s Live Lessons Protocol 
Students MUST NOT: 
 
• Use codes to attend other lessons  
 
• Log into the lesson earlier than the scheduled start time  

 
• Misuse the  chat facility 
 
• Take screen shots, photos or videos of lessons taking place 
  
Behaviour expectations 
 
• If a student behaves in a way that does not follow the guidance, or the school behaviour code, they will 

be removed from the lesson 
 
• Any misbehaviour will be logged on SIMS followed by a phone call home - All lessons will be recorded 
 
• Usual school behaviour and ICT code of conduct applies to every live lesson 
 
  
  
 


